
Voyageurs

I would like to remind all Chef de Gare’s that you are required to 
attendGrand Cheminot. We cannot conduct Grand business without you 
and the elected Cheminots.

Our next Cheminot is on October 8 2022 @ American Legion Post 29,
Jackson MI.
As of this writing, we only

have three cheminots. We need districts 4- 5- & 6, so get some one 
elected ASAP. Your districts are: #1-102, 120, 1002, 1061, 1116, 1536

#2-746, 957, 997, 1153
#3-161, 181, 396, 545, 1223
#4-553, 600, 721, 756, 868, 946, 1420 #5-669, 767, 1363, 1425
#6-599, 659, 1288
This year's pins are in and will be available at Fall Cheminot. I would 
prefer that you pay for the pins when you get them if you are able.

Respectfully

Michael Spitzley Chef de Gare du MI


